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March 24, 2011 - Members of the Leonard Chamber Commerce welcomed Circle Star Quick
Lube and Tire with a ribbon-cutting ceremony Friday. Pictured are (from left) Larry LaFavers,
Scott Blackerby, Danny Geren, Jose Flores, Robert Damesworth, Kevin Barber, Peggy
Damesworth, Charlie Campbell, Joe Parish, Penny Edwards and Mark Blackerby. - Betsy
Blevins staff photo
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